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First and foremost, the permit for the Whistling Ridge Energy Project had an expiration of
March 5, 2022, and during this time, nothing was done, so how can you transfer a project
that has expired over two years ago.  It is my understanding that there is no process in
place to keep the permit alive and no one has tried to do this before and to set
precedence on an expired project is questionable at best.  I was advised that SDS
Lumber Company has already transferred the  permit and the project to Twin Creek
Timber LLC without EFSEC approval .  EFSEC rules state that ownership or the rights of
the project  cannot be transferred without EFSEC approval and to do so would be
breaking the law.  If EFSEC were to approve the transfer of the Site Certification
Agreement for a project that has expired and that has already be done without their
approval would reflect poorly on EFSEC and it's members.   I urge you to deny this
request.

Dan Rawley
Underwood  WA 
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